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M Gmall Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>

Wilson Lookout New Farm

Chairlnfrastructure <Chair.Infrastructure@brisbane.qld.gov.au> 11 October 2019 at 17:02
To: "brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com" <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>

Dear Mr Campbell

Thank you for your letter of 5 October 2019 which referred to your earlier correspondence regarding the Wilson
Outlook Reserve.

My commitment to you in my letter of 23 August 2019, in relation to the upgrade of the cycle path and the relocation of
the existing light pole, will be met. | am advised that the work is scheduled to take place by the end of November
2019.

| am further advised that the delay was caused by the Wilson Outlook upgrade being split into two work components
due to timing, one being the delivery of the park land upgrade ready for Riverfire, and the second, post Riverfire, the
upgrade of the cycle path.

If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact the project team on 1800 669 416 during business hours or
by email at cityprojects@brisbane.q1d.gov.au. For information outside of business hours, please call Council's 24-
hour Contact Centre on 3403 8888.

Kind Regards

Amanda Cooper

CHAIR

INFRASTRUCTURE

From: Chairlnfrastructure

Sent: Tuesday, 8 October 2019 9:02 AM

To: 'brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com' <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Wilson Lookout New Farm
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Good morning Mr Campbell

The Chair of Infrastructure has asked me to acknowledge receipt of your email and to advise that officers have
been asked to investigate and provide advice to the Chair.

The Chair will then provide a response to you as a matter of priority.

Kind regards — Jacqui

Jacqui Neill
Chair, Infrastructure | BRISBANE CITY COUNCIL

266 George Street, Brisbane Square
Email: jacqueline.neill@brisbane.qld.gov.au

Web: http://www.brisbane.qld.gov.au/
Twitter: http://twitter.com/brisbanecityqld
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/BrisbaneCityCouncil

From: Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, 5 October 2019 8:45 PM

To: BrackenRidge Ward Office <BrackenRidge.Ward@bcc.qgld.gov.au>

Cc: Trina Massey <trina.massey@qld.greens.org.au>; judi.jabour@queenslandlabor.org; Central Ward Office
<central.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au>

Subject: Wilson Lookout New Farm

Dear Cr Amanda Cooper
Please find attached a letter from the Brisbane CBD BUG.

Sincerely

Donald Campbell
Co-convenor
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Brisbane CBD BUG
0402 609 723

www.facebook.com/cbdbug
https://twitter.com/cbdbug

GPO Box 2104
Brisbane Qld 4001

The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended only for the addressee and may be
confidential, private or the subject of copyright. If you have received this email in error please notify Brisbane City
Council, by replying to the sender or calling +61 7 3403 8888, and delete all copies of the e-mail and any
attachments.
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